
 

 

 



The Graduation Ceremony will consist of a mixture of speeches, musical performances and the 

award of graduation certificates to our current Year 13 students.   

¶ Parents and carers are required to be on-site by 4:45pm (entering the site via the Main 
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And finally, may I take this opportunity to thank all our families for working in close partnership 

with us to support our young adults as they close a chapter on their school days.  I hope their 

next chapter brings them health, wealth, and above all, happiness. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jonathan Taylor 

Deputy Headteacher 

Director of Sixth Form 


